
 
 

 
 
Hello Peck Families, 
 
Arvada K-8 is excited to join the majority of Jeffco Middle Schools in having 6th graders as a part of our 
Middle School Program.  We are really proud of the work that we are doing here at Arvada K-8 to 
Empower ALL of our Students.  Our staff is dedicated to meeting the needs of all of our students and we 
are eagerly planning on how we will incorporate our 6th graders into our middle school model.  I 
understand the challenge and concern that parents have sending students to middle school and that this 
will be a big change in our community.  My own daughter is a 5th grader in a district that already has 6th 
grade in middle school, so we are preparing at home as well!   
 
I am working closely with the principals of all of our feeder schools to ensure that this transition is 
successful.  I will be at Peck Elementary School on Thursday, September 28th from 5:00-6:00pm.  I look 
forward to meeting with 5th and 6th grade families who want to talk about this transition or who want to 
understand what we are doing at Arvada K-8 better.  We are also planning to have both 5th and 6th grade 
students come visit our school on December 1st to help them understand what middle school will look 
like for them in the 2018-19 school year. 
 
Again, we are really excited for this opportunity to have 6th graders join the middle school ranks next 
year.  If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to call (303) 982-1240, email at 
scott.simon@jeffco.k12.co.us  or drop by Arvada K-8. 
 
Thanks and I look forward to working with you and your student! 
 
 
Scott Simon, Principal 
Arvada K-8 
(303) 982-1240 
  
The Arvada K-8 Community Empowers All Students 
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